
TROOP 57 June 2016 

June 13th 2016 7pm 

Court of Honor 

Please bring a dessert to pass. 

Summer camp is fast approaching, scouts will need to have 
class A and Class B t-shirts for everyday. Remember to 
check the “experienced” uniforms in the Troop’s closet at 
the church.                                                
SUMMER CAMP-HEALTH FORMS ARE DUE BY JUNE 
6TH. 3 COPIES ARE NEEDED. 

Pack inspections will be Monday June 20th at the troop 
meeting. All boys going to camp should bring their packed 
bags for this inspection. Loading will be held on Saturday 
June 25th at 9am. .  

Please remind your boys that everyone needs to 

stay after Troop meeting to put the room back the 

way the church had it. If everyone helps it gets done 

a lot faster. Thank you. 

We need someone to take over running the Christmas 

Wreath fundraiser . The planning for this starts soon. 

Please contact DJ Keller or Bob Madden to volunteer.  

Volunteer to drive or pull scout trailer to 

summer camp or other campouts or outings 

please contact  Cleto Trigo or DJ Keller 

We also can use volunteers in many areas in the troop. 
Help make Troop 57 great for our boys.  

Sometimes as parents of Scouts our boys  are not always the best on communicating to us how we 

are needed in the troop. From volunteering to go on a trip or camp out. To open adult positions in the 

Troop. All thou Troop 57 is a boy lead troop, we need to have adults around to help.  To help to in-

form families of important information . We will publish a newsletter to be given out. If you have not 

signed up on Scout Lander then please see a leader to do so, this is another source for information.  

Rock Cut 

Lake nights 

7/25 & 8/22 

We need  volunteers to 

plan, & prepare grill out 

dinner for these nights. 

 ADULT TRAINING 

YPT (Youth Protection Training) 
will be offered in-house in the fall 
and it is available for not only reg-
istered adults, but also for non-
registered adults who could be 
working with our youth. Ask how 
you also can do at home on your 
computer.  

Please attend  

Circle up– either at the 

beginning and end of Troop 

meetings. This time is  

filled with important       

announcements.  


